
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF GARFIELD 
Synopsis of Minutes of March 22, 2022 

Township Board Meeting 
  

A Township Board Meeting of the Charter Township of Garfield was held on Tuesday, March 22, 2022, 
at the Garfield Township Hall, 3848 Veterans Drive, Traverse City, Michigan. The meeting was called 
to order at 6:00 p.m. and the Board transacted the following business: 
  

1. Public Comment – None 
2. Approved the Agenda 
3. Approved the March 8, 2022, Regular Meeting Township Board minutes 
4. Approved the Consent Calendar as presented 
5. Received GT Metro Fire Report from Pat Parker for February 2022 
6. Received MMR Report from Paul Owens for February 2022 
7. Received County Commissioner’s Report from Brad Jewett 
8. Received Supervisor’s Report from Chuck Korn 
9. Public Hearing Decision - BATA/TCHC Transit-Oriented Mixed-Use PUD Final Review 
10. Consideration of Flooring Bids for Charter Township of Garfield Hall – 1st Floor 
11. Public Comment – Concerns raised over traffic flow on Lafranier Road and wildlife corridor 
12. Other Business – None 

  
The Meeting was adjourned at 7:55 p.m. 
Chuck Korn, Supervisor 

 


